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Southeastern Car Wash Association
cancels 2020 show

Uncertainty around crowds and events has convinced the Southeastern Car Wash
Association (SECWA) board to cancel the event.

After many conference calls and internal discussions, The Southeastern Car Wash Association
(SECWA) Board of Directors, decided to cancel its 2020 American Car Wash Expo slated for
September 14-16, 2020 in Atlanta, Georgia.

There are so many unknowns with this expo being in September as a result of the Coronavirus
(COVID-19), having large gatherings, social distancing and the social unrest in our country. The Board
of Directors felt that this would be the best decision for the attendees and vendors, according to a
press release.

SECWA is looking at alternative dates in Atlanta at the Omni CNN Center for 2021.
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